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Comment Submitted:

After having read the ANS Control Paper and following the issue for some time, I believe that the re-separation of the Great Lakes
basin from the CAWS and the Mississippi River basin offers the only real solution to the continued spread of aquatic nuisance
species to/from these watersheds. 

I urge that the construction of physical barriers and engineering for the basin separation be undertaken as soon as possible


